
STUDENT PARKING INFORMATION for 2025/2026 
 
We will be kicking off the 2025/2026 parking application process on Monday, March 31st for the 
incoming Seniors ONLY, then on Monday, April 7th for incoming Juniors.Students will need to 
go to the SDOHS website to access the parking application and they must be logged in using 
their assigned DVUSD assigned student email. 
 
Once the student applies, all the required documentation below must be emailed to 
Lisa.Shackley@DVUSD.org. Please ensure that the dates on the documentation are NOT 
expired, this will delay your application getting approved. We will not approve your application 
until we have received ALL active documents. The required documents are; 

●​ Graduated Drivers license (if you are waiting for plastic copy, we will accept a copy of the 
paper one) 

●​ Valid Vehicle Registration - NOT expired 
●​ Valid Vehicle Insurance - NOT expired 
●​ Copy of current student ID 

Students can apply for parking if they only have their drivers permit, however, they will not be 
approved until they produce a copy of their actual graduated drivers license (paper or plastic 
copy). Once all spots are full, the waiting list will begin and students will be added in the order in 
which they are approved. 
 
If you are approved, groups of emails will begin going out 10-14 school days after the 
application process goes live. Payment information will also be included in that email. The cost 
is $100 per spot. 
 
Hang tags will be distributed in July, watch for emails regarding those important dates. 
 
 


